
TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
Posted on the official Town of Port Washington website and on the town hall bulletin board on December 4, 2024 

 
The regular meeting of the Port Washington Plan Commission, which was scheduled for  

Wednesday, December 11, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. has been 

 CANCELED DUE TO LACK OF AGENDA ITEMS 

 


